Clark College
to offer new
transfer degree

Health informatics infor-
mation technology is the
newest transfer degree pro-
gram at Clark College.

It will be offered starting
winter quarter 2012,

Health informatics is the
study of resources and meth-
ods for the management of
health information.

The field uses computer
technology to coordinate the
information systems used by
hospital, medical clinics and
health care professionals.

Students who complete
the program can continue on
to obtain a bachelor’s degree
at Oregon Institute of Tech-
nology, which has a campus
near Wilsonville, Ore.

Information about the
new program is available at
www.clark.edu/ee/hiit.



